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Broom Leys Surgery


PPG Agenda – 10th August 2022 @ 4:30


	Welcome 
	All members were welcomed to the meeting and apologies given:


	Hospice Hope Talk
	JS came to give a talk about the Hospice Hope.  J informed everyone that the name will be changed to “Bright Hope North-West Leicestershire”.
A thorough history of this service was given with the future action plans going forward.

	Practice Changes
	PB informed everyone that Broom Leys has a new Paramedic LD starting on the 15th of August and that she will be working 4 days a week.  The surgery is hoping that LD will be able to carry out home visits on behalf of the surgery as well as carrying out the housebound Flu and COVID visits.
There will also be a new ANP ER starting in 2 weeks who will work alongside the doctors.

	National Patient Survey
	PB discussed the positive results the practice had received as part of this survey and that our ranking was 2519 out of a possible 6418 which is positive.

	Volunteers Needed
	Patient Survey- P explained the surgery would be looking for volunteers to support or conduct our own patient survey this September/ October.
Flu/Covid Clinics – P informed everyone that Broom Leys are expecting their flu vaccine delivery on the 13th of September and plan to start our clinics from Monday the 19th of September and would appreciate any volunteers during these clinics.
Household Support – P raised awareness of this service via the Social Prescriber which is available to support patients to obtain extra funding to support their living circumstances.  The Social Prescribers are looking at putting some information together and would be keen to work with the PPG to get this information shared.  P said the packs are to be put together.

	Social Prescribers Update
	The Social Prescribers are looking to work with the PPG members to support the role and service they provide

	AOB
	PP – Teddy Sale is to be taken down and drawn. £130 raised towards the INR machine.
· PP also wondered if it is worth L and E attending a PPG meeting to introduce themselves.
LH- Asked to discuss the three strikes and you’re out protocol. 

KS said she would happily give a talk about this at the next meeting because it is not as it sounds.

Member stated a friend of hers had been issued with a list of problems which the surgery will no longer prescribe for and wanted to know if this is something we have in place here at Broom Leys.  KS explained we do follow government guidance and some of this will be down to certain medicines will no longer be able to be prescribed, some are cheaper now to buy over the counter and others are because they are no longer on formulary to be prescribed.

KS asked if everyone is happy to sign and update the confidentiality agreement.


	Date of next meeting
	Wednesday 12th of October

	
	

	
	



There being no other business the meeting closed at 5:45
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